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Governor Jared Polis and Mayor Mike Johnston, in Partnership With the 

Counterterrorism Education Learning Lab, to Host Colorado Remembers 9/11 
 

Event to Follow Featuring 66th Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice, NATO's 16th Supreme Allied Commander James 

Stavridis, and National Security Expert Peter Bergen to Address Current Threats to U.S. Security 

 
DENVER – Gov. Jared Polis and Mayor Mike Johnston, in partnership with The Denver Post and the Counterterrorism 

Education Learning Lab (CELL), will host Colorado Remembers 9/11 to commemorate the anniversary of 9/11 and 

educate the public on the most pressing issues impacting U.S. security and foreign policy, including a hard-hitting discussion 

on Russia, China, Iran, and Beyond. The event will take place on Monday, September 11, 2023 at the Ellie Caulkins 

Opera House beginning at 6 PM.  

 

Colorado Remembers 9/11 will pay respect to lives lost in the global war against terrorism and honor our first responders 

and service men and women with a special remembrance ceremony hosted by Governor Polis and Mayor Johnston. 

Following the commemoration, an educational forum entitled Threats to U.S. Security: Russia, China, Iran, and Beyond 

will feature 66th Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice, former NATO Commander James Stavridis and National 

Security Advisor Peter Bergen. 

 

“Every year, we gather to pay tribute to the nearly 3,000 innocent lives that were tragically cut short on September 11, 

2001. Their memories remain etched in our hearts, and we stand united in honoring their legacy,” said Mayor Johnston.  

 

“This meaningful tribute allows us to reflect upon the lives lost and the resilience shown by our nation in the face of 

adversity,” said Gov. Polis. “Our nation continues to face ever-evolving threats, both at home and abroad. We are honored 

to have these world-renowned experts bring timely perspectives on how we can work together to address and respond to 

critical national and global security issues.” 

 

Event is expected to sell out; advanced tickets to are recommended. Visit TheCELL.org for tickets and more information. 

 

Following the commemoration, the CELL will launch the grand reopening of its state-of-the-art exhibit in February of 

2024. The CELL Exhibit compellingly investigates the impacts of terrorism and violent extremism, examines how hatred 

can lead to violent acts, and empowers individuals to take an active role in community safety.  

 

RSVP Required For ALL ATTENDING PRESS:  

Members of the media are required to RSVP to melissa.dworkin@state.co.us, jordan.fuja@denvergov.org and 

jgraham@mizelinsitute.org by noon on Friday, September 8, 2023. Upon arrival, press will need to register and obtain 

press credentials from the media table. Press registration opens at 5 PM in the lobby of the Ellie Caulkins Opera House. 
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